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I support HB3390 banning the sale of fur because the fur industry is horribly cruel 

and inhumane. 

California has already banned the sale of fur and Oregon should follow suit. 

Animals are confined to tiny cages for the duration of their lives and are then 

electrocuted anally or destroyed by similar gruesome means. 

Such a hideously vicious industry must be abolished. 

Thank you for having a hearing on HB3390, which I support wholeheartedly. 

Laura Winkle 

 


